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Use of School Facilities During Summer 2021 
Rev. April 1, 2021 

Background 
With vaccination for COVID-19 scaling up, it is likely Vermont will see significantly improved 
conditions (reduced community transmission) beginning in late spring and continuing to 
improve over the summer months. Summer programming will be an important part of 
Education Recovery efforts, and a very valuable resource for schools, students and families. 

Use of Facilities for Summer Activities and Programming 
School districts should plan to use their facilities in a manner consistent with normal operations 
this summer, and open their facilities to outside group use as they normally would. As we get 
closer to the end of the school year and have a better picture of prevailing conditions, the 
Vermont Department of Health may issue separate guidance on health and safety procedures 
for these programs. 
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